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No on HB 2270 
 
- A new $2.00 tax on cigarettes could increase Oregon’s black market cigarette 
sales from 10% to 39% according to the Mackinac Center.   Oregon loses both 
customers and tax revenue. 
 
- Raising taxes on vaping products makes it more difficult for smokers who use 
vaping products to quit smoking.  Vaping products have been one of the more 
effective ways to reduce smoking. 
 
- Cigar sales in Oregon are already losing tax revenue to online sales where they 
are cheaper and often do not pay the tax.   Raising cigar taxes means losing 
Oregon tax revenue to outside online sales without reducing cigar use. 
 
Please vote No on the over-taxation of these store products. 


